
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
Sweetwater County School District Number One initiated a Strategic Planning Process.  
The current strategic plan was created five years ago.  To move forward, the District will 
review our current standing, set priorities, focus energy and resources for students and staff, 
and strengthen operations.  This process will ensure stakeholders are working toward 
common goals, establish agreement around intended outcomes, and assess and adjust 
Sweetwater #1’s vision and mission.  The Strategic Planning Committee is not a decision-
making entity, but rather a committee to provide a plan with recommendations to the 
District.  
 
Stakeholder involvement, transparency and two-way communication are crucial to this 
process.  The Board of Trustees, Sweetwater County School District Number One, will 
attend listening sessions at each of the District schools and departments. The listening 
sessions are for the purpose of collaboration between the Board of Education and the school 
community and no Board action will be taken at the sessions. 
 
Dates and times for each session include:  
 
 February 1, 2018 – Desert View Elementary 3:45 p.m. 
 February 5, 2018 – Overland Elementary 3:45 p.m. 
 February 6, 2018 – Sage Elementary 3:45 p.m. 
 February 7, 2018 – Walnut Elementary 3:40 p.m. 
 February 13, 2018 – Pilot Butte Elementary 3:30 p.m. 
 February 14, 2018 – Rock Springs Junior High 3:00 p.m. 
 February 27, 2018 – Northpark Elementary 3:45 p.m. 
 March 7, 2018 – Central Administration Building 3:30 p.m. Board Room  
 
Unless specifically listed, sessions will be located in the school library or cafeteria.  
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